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SAINT PAUL, MN, February 5, 2025 — The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) Farm Service
Agency (FSA) in Minnesota is holding a public Agriculture Risk Coverage (ARC) and Price Loss
Coverage (PLC) webinar with the University of Minnesota Extension on February 19, 2025. Farmers
and others involved in agriculture will have an opportunity to learn more about the ARC/PLC programs
and factors to consider when making elections for the 2025 crop year.

The ARC and PLC programs provide financial protections to farmers from substantial drops in crop
prices or revenues and are vital economic safety nets for most American farms. Producers can elect
coverage and enroll in crop-by-crop ARC-County or PLC, or ARC-Individual for the entire farm, for the
2025 crop year. Although election changes for 2025 are optional, enroliment (signed contract) is
required for each year of the program. If a producer has a multi-year contract on the farm and makes
an election change for 2025, it will be necessary to sign a new contract. The webinar will highlight
program information and review coverage options.

USDA also reminds producers that ARC and PLC elections and enrollments can impact eligibility for
some crop insurance products including Supplemental Coverage Option, Enhanced Coverage Option.
The Risk Management Agency (RMA) final date to apply for crop insurance for the 2025 crop year is
March 15, 2025, for corn, soybeans, beets, peas, small grains, and forage. For more crop insurance
information Visit rma.usda.gov.

You can join the Minnesota FSA and University of Minnesota Extension ARC/PLC webinar through the
following link:

Wednesday, February 19, 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. (CST) ARC/PLC Webinar for Minnesota

Click HERE to join the February 19, 10:00 a.m. Minnesota Webinar



https://www.fsa.usda.gov/news-events/news/02-05-2025/minnesota-usda-farm-service-agency-hold-2025-agriculture-risk-coverage
https://www.fsa.usda.gov/news-events/news/02-05-2025/minnesota-usda-farm-service-agency-hold-2025-agriculture-risk-coverage
https://www.fsa.usda.gov/print/pdf/node/12493
https://www.rma.usda.gov/
https://umn.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__5Izui5dR--CAkcOfjw1sQ#/registration

Participants can register in advance at https://z.umn.edu/25FarmBill and can also register at the time
of the webinar. Additionally, the webinar will be recorded and posted for future viewing. Persons with
disabilities who require accommodations to participate in this meeting should contact Kristina Fast at
507-407-5003 by February 17 or dial 7-1-1 to access telecommunication relay services.

FSA is currently accepting applications for ARC/PLC enrollment through April 15, 2025. To learn more
about ARC/PLC visit farmers.gov/arc-plc or contact your local USDA Service Center.
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